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Ms. Kirsten Walli        August 5, 2019 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P IE4 
 
RE:  EB-2019-0082 Hydro One Networks Inc. 2020-2022 Transmission Custom Incentive Rate-Setting 

Application 
 

Pacific Economic Group Research’s Declaration and Undertaking Forms and Un-redacted Documents 
Request 

 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Attached are the Declaration and Undertaking forms for Pacific Economics Group Research (“PEG”), 
consultants to the Ontario Energy Board.   
 
Should the Board and Hydro One Networks accept our filing, we request that Hydro One provide PEG 
consultants with un-redacted copies of the documents for which it is seeking confidential treatment, the 
working papers for PSE Report filed as Attachment D/Tab1/Schedule 1/Attachment 1. 

 
Respectfully submitted on behalf of PEG Research. 

 
 
Sincerely,   

 
Mark N. Lowry, Ph.D. 
President, PEG Research, LLC 

      mnlowry@pacificeconomicsgroup.com 
      (608) 257-1522 
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